
 
 
 

24th October 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer  
 
As you will be aware if you drop your child to school in the morning and/ or collect your child after 
school, roads around the school can become very congested. Could we please ask you to be 
considerate of local residents, in particular access to their property and also of the students who 
are making their way to/ from school. We do continually educate our students with respect to road 
safety and making sure that they cross roads at appropriate points but would ask you, as parents/ 
carers, to respect any signage that may be in place relating to parking restrictions and speed 
limits. Please can parents and carers also make sure that when they are picking students up or 
dropping off on Bobmore Lane that they do not park across the school gates and prevent access to 
and from the school.   
 
It may be easier for some parents/ carers to use the Redgrave Sports Centre (RSC) entrance at the 
end of school after 3:10 once school transport has left to pick up from the Redgrave Sports Centre 
car park - this would alleviate some of the parking concerns raised by local residents and also make 
it safer for students along what is an already congested Bobmore Lane. 

Regards 

Great Marlow School 


